
> On Jan 5, 2015, at 8:04 AM, "Paula Manley" <paula@paulamanley.com> wrote: 
>  
> Ms. Anderson - 
> I am alarmed by the prospect of Pembina being allowed to transport and store huge amounts of LPG in 
the Portland area. This would congest local rail lines and carry huge risks for  spills and explosions in 
addition to the massive carbon footprint & other health issues associated with the company's fracking. I 
urge the Commission to stop Pembina. 
>  
> Thank you, 
>  
> Paula Manley  
> 1332 SE 50th Ave 
> Portand OR 97215 
 


